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Willow Wood Community Primary School 
School Council 

Friday 27th January 2017 
1.10pm – Rainbow Room 

 
1. Welcome and Attendance 
 
Year 1: Phoebe, Jason and Keira 
Year 2: Rou, Hannah-Grace 
Year 3: Erin 
Year 4: Zoe, Marci  
Year 5: Ella, Cadey 
Year 6: Connie, Dragos, Lewis 
 
Members of staff: Ms Tomlinson, Miss Gregory and Miss Battersby. Also we 
had Jo from Contour Education and Mrs Williams from Juniper. 
Apologies from Mia Y4. 
  
 
2. Minutes & Matters Arising 

 
Children were told that the FOWWS will be donating a cheque to the school in 
assembly on Monday the 13th February. They will explain to the children how 
they work as a team and what everyone’s roles and responsibilities are. Which 
will help the Councillors as the meeting today was all about roles and 
responsibilities.  Councillors were reminded to share their Council minutes with 
their classes. All classes need to be kept up to date with all information shared 
at the meetings.  
 
3. School Charity of the Year 

 
In this Council meeting we welcomed Mrs Williams, Y3 Teacher. She was here 
to talk to the Councillors about a charity, which they could support. Mrs 
Williams’ son attends Nottingham University and they raise money for children 
in Uganda. The charity is called KiSS Charity. The money raised provides 
children with uniform, shoes etc. and gives them a better future. The Councillors 
need to talk to their Class Councils and decide if they want to adopt this charity 
as Willow Wood’s charity of the year. Look at http://kiddiessupportscheme.org 

 
4. Roles and Responsibilities. 

 
The Council considered the range of roles and responsibilities that were 
required to make the School Council run effectively. The Councillors were 
asked to look around the room and think who they would like to be in a certain 
role. Every child had one nomination. There was some great voting from the 
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children. And this was the outcome from all the votes. Every child was given a 
role. 
 
Chair Person- Ella 
Vice Chair Person- Cadey-Lea 
Treasurers- Lewis and Dragos 
Secretary- Marci and Rou 
Photographer- Erin and Connie 
Charity officer- Zoe 
Time Keeper- Keira 
Registration Officer- Hannah-Grace 
Organisation Officers- Phoebe and Mia 
 
5.  AOB 

 
We will hopefully be having a visit from the architect who will be speaking about 
the exciting new build. Children were asked to  think of some questions they 
would like to ask him. It’s a very exciting time for the school and we would like 
all the children to be involved.  
 
6. Date of Next Meeting 

 
Next meeting: Friday 10th February - 1.10pm in the Rainbow Room. 
	
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

• Talk to your Class Council about the KiSS 
Charity. 

•  Inform your class about the new build and 
think of questions for the architect. 

• Make sure everybody receives their reward for 
attendance in the autumn term. 

 


